Sweetser Economic Redevelopment Commission

Meeting Minutes

November 29, 2012

Meeting minutes from October 27, 2012 where reviewed and approved.

All board members were present and included Richard Gamble, Carl Moorman, Chuck Briede, Travis Lemaster and Steve Kelly.

Travis received an email from Steve Brock regarding establishing a TIF. The email stated the process of establishing a TIF and an estimated cost of approximately five to seven thousand dollars. Travis suggested that the money could come from the Area Plan Account that was left to Sweetser in an escrow account and never paid out.

Travis announced that he had invited John Dockery from 24/7 to come to our next town meeting to describe his web site. The website that Mr. Dockery runs is a community calendar that could be attached to our own website to announce special events. It was brought up that he (Mr. Dockery) may be interested in creating a new website for the Town of Sweetser.

We looked at a variety of other towns' websites in our local area to get a flavor of what others are doing and to give us new insights to recreating our own.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30pm